
    

1 April 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Well we have made it!  What a term! Thank you again for all your support. It has 

been wonderful to be back for these few weeks and we are looking forward to a 

good break and then hopefully a full run at the Summer term.  

 

Please do try and keep going with the reading over the Easter break and times 

tables. We have just completed assessments this week and now have a very 

clear picture of where we are following the lockdown. Parent appointments will 

take place the last week before half term so we will be able to update you on 

the progress the children are making.  

 

Finally, please do contact me over Easter if you are affected by Corona Virus – 

particularly in the first week of the break. head@chacewaterschool.co.uk  

 

Have a lovely Easter break, 

 

Mr Gould                     

 

 

After school clubs – we are aiming to offer some clubs for after Easter. I will 

write to parents with the full offering in the first week back and they will start 

in Week 2. Due to operating in bubbles these will be class specific so please 

bear with us. We may not be able to offer as many as we usually do, but we are 

aiming to do our very best.  

 

Friends – thank you to the Friends who have continued to organise some gifts 

for Easter. As ever we are very grateful. 

 

 

Staffing news – we welcome back Mr Hanns our student teacher in Year 4 after 

the break. We also welcome Mrs. Kelly Jacobs who joins us for half a term as a 

student teacher in Year 1.  
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Parking and drop off – as you can see the car park is really cracking on. Plans 

for drop off and collection will stay the same for the start of next term until 

the car park is complete where we will then introduce new systems.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE GOES TO – Mighty Oaks & Young Oaks  

 
 


